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FCSO Investigating Early Morning Shooting  
The Flagler County Sheriff’s Office (FCSO) is investigating a shooting from the early morning hours on 
Tuesday on Rockefeller Drive in Palm Coast. A female was shot while outside in the driveway. The 
injury appears to be non-life-threatening.  
 
“The investigation into how this person was shot is active at this time,” Sheriff Rick Staly said. “If 
anyone saw or heard anything, we would ask that they call us. This appears to be an isolated incident 
and while we have not made an arrest yet there is no immediate concern to the community as a 
whole.”  
 
The shooter has not been identified at this time. Anyone with information is asked to contact the FCSO 
at 386-313-4911 and mention Case Number 2020-49516. You may also email TIPS@flaglersheriff.com 
or send a tip through the FCSO app. To remain anonymous and receive a reward up to $5,000.00, call 
Crimestoppers at 1-888-277-TIPS (8477).  
 
No additional information is available for release at this time.  
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